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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, Emma Lammert from Saxonburg, PA for the awesome New Years 

Cards, Valentines and just general cheerfulness! It is very apparent that you put 
a lot of effort into your cards!  
 

● Thank you, Puneet Kaur from Dearford, NJ for the classic inspirational quotes 
you shared. We will definitely share them, but I loved them as well! Here is my 
favorite that works for COVID and not COVID times! 

 
“Start each day with a positive thought and a grateful heart.” - Roy T. Bennett 

Campus Update  

● The results from our COVID testing in the Courtyard continue to come in on a 
daily basis (usually within two business days of administering the test). There is 
one staff member in the Courtyards that tested positive. We will continue to put 
our efforts into engaging with our residents, especially after these extended 
quarantines!  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


